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May 1, 2018

To Whom It May Concern,

Keiser University has supported our community in Tallahassee since 2003 by holding life saving blood
drives. Since 2003, a total of 194 units have been donated by Keiser University. They have provided a
priceless gift to patients and their families in our community by encouraging their faculty, students and
staff to share life by giving blood. The generous contribution of their time and energy to our mission is
greatly appreciated!

We are looking forward to their 2018 Blood Drive on May 10th and remain grateful for partnering with
us in saving lives!

Sincerely,

Di-
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